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School notices: 
We are beginning the process of forming classes for 2018. If you have a 5 year old New 
Entrant child who will start with us next year, or know of someone who this applies to, it is 
important that the office is informed as soon as possible and an enrolment form 
completed, if this hasn’t been done already. This also applies to children in other year 
groups who will be attending GPS from 2018. Having an accurate understanding about 
new enrolments is important as it assists with the composition of classes.  
 
As part of the class formation process, if parents have any factors that they would like 
senior staff to consider regarding their child(ren), please put these in writing to Andrew 
Leverton, by way of a letter or email – principal@geraldine.school.nz as soon as possible 
or by Friday 17 November at the latest. Whilst we will take these factors into 
consideration, we are unable to guarantee each request. Please note that this is not an 
opportunity to request a particular teacher or being placed with particular friends. If you 
know that your child is not going to be attending GPS in 2018 (other than Year 6’s), 
please let me know in writing as soon as possible.  
 
Staff 
Bronwyn Waldron has accepted a position at Waitaki Valley School in North Otago from 
the start of Term 1, 2018.   
Paige Chellew is moving up to Auckland to take a position at Hobsonville School. 
Bronwyn has been at Geraldine Primary School for 6 years and Paige has been with us 
for 2 years. 
 
We wish Bronwyn and Paige all the very best at their new schools.  We are very grateful 
for the contributions that they have made to our school. 
 
Mufti Day  
Tomorrow – Friday 3 November  
Wear mufti tomorrow and bring a gold coin for the Geraldine Children Social Worker 
Trust. 
 



Pet Day 
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